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Request for Tender 1819-60 
Supply and Installation of 

Dome Shelters
The Town of Port Hedland invites submissions 
from suitably qualified and experienced individuals/
companies to supply, deliver and / or install dome 
shelters at the Town of Port Hedland Depot. The 
deadline for submissions is 3:00pm (WST), 
Thursday 4 July 2019.

Tender documents and information on how to 
respond is available at  www.porthedland.wa.gov.
au /our-council /work-with-us/tenders-r fps-eois.
aspx or by calling Megan Paganella, Procurement 
Officer on 9158 9301.

The Town accepts electronic submissions 
only. Electronic submissions are to be made 
via Vendorpanel by the closing date and time. 
Canvassing of Elected Members and Town of Port 
Hedland Staff will disqualify the tender submission. 
The lowest or any tender may 
not necessarily be accepted.


